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Keep in Touch! 
 

• Visit our Website – Go to pcusa.org/child to learn more and keep up what’s 
going on in the national initiative!  
(Alternate link: http://www.presbyterianmission.org/ministries/child/)  

 
• GIVE to Educate a Child – You can give directly to the national component of 

the initiative in three ways:  
1. Give online at  
http://www.presbyterianmission.org/donate/make-a-gift/gift-info/E052178/. 
2. Give in your local congregation – drop a check made out to 

“Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)” in the offering plate of any PC(USA) 
Church with “E052178”  in the memo line. 

3. Give by mail – Make out a check to “Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)” with 
“E052178” in the memo line and mail it to: 

 
Presbyterian Church, U.S.A. 

P.O. Box 63700 
Pittsburgh, PA  15264-3700 

 
• Join our Educate a Child Domestic Network – Sign up to get periodic updates 

and to connect with others doing this work in your community and/or who share 
your passion around particular issues. Go to 
https://nationaleac.wufoo.com/forms/educate-a-child-transform-the-world/ or get 
in touch with Ginna Bairby at ginna.bairby@pcusa.org or 502-569-5813.  

 
• Participate in National Advocacy – Sign up to receive action alerts from the 

Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) Office of Public Witness at 
http://capwiz.com/pcusa/mlm/signup 

 
• Learn About the International Component of the Initiative – Visit 

http://www.presbyterianmission.org/ministries/call-mission/globalpoverty/. 
 

• Tell us your story! – We want to hear how individuals, congregations, mid-
councils, and organizations across the country are engaging in the work of 
education through direct action and advocacy. If you have a story to tell, send a 
description (see our “Vignette Guidelines” at 
http://www.presbyterianmission.org/ministries/child/vignette-guidelines/) and 
send your story, along with one or two high-resolution pictures, to 
Alonzo.Johnson@pcusa.org. 

 
Questions? Comments? Have a story you want told, contact Convener Rev. Alonzo 
Johnson (Alonzo.Johnson@pcusa.org). 


